
VALERI Special Announcement 

May 15, 2019 
 
The Department of Veterans Affairs (VA) is on target to implement the new VA Loan Electronic 
Reporting Interface (VALERI) application on Tuesday, May 28, 2019.  The new application will 
require all manually reported events to be submitted using an updated bulk upload template.  
There will be two template types – one for general events and one for claim submissions:  
 
 

• VALERI_Events_bulk_upload_template_v19.0_28May2019 
• VALERI_Claims_bulk_upload_template_v19.0_28May2019  

 
These templates will be available for download on the VALERI Internet Webpage 
https://www.benefits.va.gov/HOMELOANS/servicers_valeri_guides.asp .  
 
Thank you for your cooperation and patience during this important transition period. 
 
Questions should be directed to the VALERI Helpdesk at valerihelpdesk.vbaco@va.gov . 
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